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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Supports Alcona County Livestock Auction 

Alpena, Michigan, August 31, 2018 -Alpena Alcona Area Credit 
Union (AAACU) is proud to support the youth in our 
communities. Over the past several years, AAACU has 
attended the 4-H Livestock Auction held during the Alcona 
County Fair. 

This year the Credit Union purchased pens of chickens from 
Alcona 4-H members Matthew Dellar, Cole Upper and Carter 
Upper. The Credit Union then donated the chickens back to be 
resold, with all proceeds from the resale benefitting the local 
4-H program. 

Funds raised will help support 4-H educational activities for 
area youth, teaching them leadership and hands-on skills in 
various fields such as agriculture & engineering as well as 
providing scholarships to 4-H students. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with 8 locations: 
the main office located in Alpena, with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona 
Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As of July 31, 2018, 
AAACU provides service to 28,570 members with total assets equal to $336,386,563. 
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